[Fwd: Phifer's Fountain]

Subject: [Fwd: Phifer's Fountain]
Date: Tue, 18 Sep 2001 19:38:51 -0700
From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>
CC: Dave Sadler <davesadler@telus.net>

Subject: Phifer's Fountain
Date: Tue, 18 Sep 2001 18:44:23 -0700 (Pacific Daylight Time)
From: "The Frasers" <weemalkies@telus.net>
To: "Outlook” <newsroom@northshoreoutlook.com>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

If possible, please include this in this week's edition. If not, please delete the last sentence re-public meeting - thank you.

September 18th 2001
Dear Mr. McCredie:

| refer to the article on Thursday 13th September, re: Phifer's Fountain. It is important to note that the Lynn Valley
Community Association executive approached the District with the idea of expressing interest in acquiring this structure, to
be placed strategically around Lynn Valley. It is appropriate that with our logging background, something which can never
be found again, might be preserved in a community with such a history as ours.

It is unfortunate that your reporter did not mention the reference in the staff report where the costs might be taken from
future Community Amenity Charges - not from the public purse.

Obviously our Town Centre is the most important development at the moment, and no decision will be made for some
months on the structure, and if the community at large is interested, it will come to the fore.

| invite everyone to our next public meeting on September 25th 2001 at 7.30p.m. in the Lynn Valley Rec. Centre to hear
about plans for the Town Centre and Library complex.

Thank you.

Margaret Fraser

President

Lynn Valley Community Association.

3450 Institute Road, North Vancouver V7K 2K9 980-6760
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